From: Andre Garon <

Sent: Wednesday, June 5, 2024 6:50 AM
To: Luke Thorne <

Subject: Re: Licence to Use Policy
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To Whom it may concern

This is my application to the District of Mackenzie for my request to use district owned land. There is a small strip of
land between me and my neighbor that is district owned and | would like to just put a fence for the privacy for me and
my neighbor. | asked the owner of 14 Selwyn and she gave me verbal confirmation she was good with a fence added,
can get in writing iffwhen needed. There is no vegetation to be removed just simply a fence between our driveways to
separate our properties, attached is a sketch, and a picture of the lot. Thank you for your time for reading and viewing
this email.




